
VCA Accessibility Statement 
 
Vision Charter Academy (VCA) is dedicated to supporting a welcoming, inclusive, and 
accessible educational space for all. 
 
We acknowledge that we are not fully accessible at this time.  However, we are actively working 
towards aligning with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) version 2.1, level AA 
criteria. These guidelines help make web content accessible not only to users with sensory, 
cognitive, and mobility disabilities but ultimately to all users, regardless of ability. 
 
Our ongoing efforts are part of a meaningful change in making all VCA services inclusive and 
accessible.  We welcome comments on improving our technology’s accessibility for users with 
disabilities and requests for accommodations to any VCA services. 
 
Accessibility standards applied 
The Governor’s Office of Information Technology (OIT) has developed accessibility technical 
standards with the intent of providing enterprise standard configurations for technologies that 
provide service to those with disabilities, under the technical standards provided by: 

● World Wide Web Consortium (W3C) Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 
2.1 Level AA or higher 
● Section 508 of the U.S. Rehabilitation Act of 1973 Chapters 3,4,6 
● and following C.R.S. 24-85-101 to 24-85-104, ARTICLE 85 

 
Contact 
VCA will make good-faith efforts to remediate accessibility issues reported as quickly as 
possible. 

● Please email “support@visioncharteracademy.org” and include the website or 
webpage where you are having issues and describe the issue. 
● Call 970-874-8336 extension 131 for IT. 

 

https://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG21/
https://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG21/
https://www.fcc.gov/general/section-508-rehabilitation-act
https://leg.colorado.gov/sites/default/files/documents/2021A/bills/2021a_1110_rev.pdf
mailto:support@visioncharteracademy.org

